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We highly appreciate the detailed valuable comments of the referees on our manuscript entitled "In-vitro and in-silico analysis of the effect of fluconazole, an antifungal drug, on DNA". The suggestions are quite helpful for us and we incorporate them in the revised paper. The manuscript was carefully rewritten according to the suggestions of the Reviewer. So, we hope the reviewers and the editors will be satisfied with our responses to the ‘comments’ and the revisions for the manuscript.
My student, Sumeyye has a serious need to graduate. To solve the problem we need to publish this manuscript as soon as possible. Therefore we would be grateful if you could help us in this regard.

Thanks and Best Regards
Yours Sincerely
Dr. Ibrahim Arman
30/01/2020

